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5th July 2010 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
Nursery to Reception Transition Afternoon 
 
This Thursday, 8th July, all nursery children are invited to spend the afternoon meeting their 
new teacher.  They will spend the time in their new classroom getting to know more about 
Reception and they will spend time with their new teacher and teaching assistant.  They will 
have the opportunity to practice lining up in the playground, visit the dining hall and discuss 
their feelings about the transition. 
 

There will be no morning session on Thursday 
 
Please take your child to the nursery door at 12.30.  They will register in the nursery before 
going to their new classroom.  They will then be taken back to the nursery for collection at the 
end of the day (3.10-3.30pm.) 
 
We look forward to meeting our new classes. 
 
 
 
Mrs Yendell & Miss Martin 
Reception Class Teachers 


